Moore, Tania

From: Levin, Shannon

Sent: Monday, September 19, 2022 8:05 AM
To: supplementalcomm@surfcity-hb.org
Subject: FW: Public Comment Item 25, 9/20/2022

From: Zap <channelfrequency@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, September 17, 2022 8:33 PM

To: CITY COUNCIL <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>
Subject: Public Comment Item 25, 9/20/2022

To City Council,
Please attach this email to Item 25. Year 2020 edited to 2022.

I'm in support of Item 25 consider Fiscal Year 2021-2022. I think the city budget is back on the railroad track
but I think the majority of the 2022 city council candidates are not good for the city's success and will bring
gangs into the city. I think residents should not be afraid to request reducing the number of city council
members for the future.

I'm being honest to help the city, I prefer a community farm at the Mcfadden & Gothard lots or near Bella Terra
and I think these lots are unsightly for the healthiness of the area. I think it's also long-time for a community
farm near Huntington Central Park, downtown and Huntington Harbor.

I think the city council is not providing enough incentive for any residents to live here for more than 1 year. |

think there's too much unnecessary extremism and disrespect for what residents are expecting to be built and
stay successful.

Sincerely, Ben Pickens, HB resident
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